Update on Competition Law Compliance
Measures

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are writing to provide you with an update on our ongoing efforts to ensure compliance with
competition law within our organization.

As you are aware, adherence to competition law is a priority for us. We have implemented
several measures to strengthen our compliance framework:

o Regular training sessions for all employees on competition law principles.

o Development of internal guidelines to promote fair competition.

o Establishment of a compliance committee to oversee all related activities.

o Conducting periodic audits to assess compliance with competition regulations.
We believe these initiatives will reinforce our commitment to fair competition and benefit our
organization in the long run. We appreciate your continued support as we navigate this essential
aspect of our business.
If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Best regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Company]



